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Pertaining to the crediting of the billing account pertaining to the water service located at 792 Fairmount
Avenue in the City of Saint Paul.

RESOLVED, that the Board of Water Commissioners of the City of Saint Paul does hereby direct the proper
staff to credit the billing account pertaining to the water service located at 792 Fairmount Avenue in the City of
Saint Paul the sum of $301.46 as partial relief for the costs of water incurred due to a leak on the premises
from December 14, 2017 to February 6, 2018.
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